
Sign up for updates 
Subscribe for email and SMS updates 
at metrotunnel.vic.gov.au/subscribe

Works 
notice

When we’ll be working
We’ll be working from  
late April to mid May 2024. 
Work hours are 8pm to 6am,  
Sunday to Thursday.
The timing of work may 
change depending on weather 
conditions.

What to be aware of
	– The pedestrian crossing on the 

southern side of the Swanston 
Street and Flinders Lane 
intersection will be closed during 
all hours

	– Flinders Lane will be closed to 
through traffic between Russell and 
Elizabeth streets during work hours

	– Local access to residential 
buildings and businesses will be 
maintained via traffic control at 
Russell and Elizabeth streets

	– A road closure of Swanston Street 
northbound between Flinders 
Street and Flinders Lane will be 
required during work hours on  
most shifts

	– Pedestrian and cyclist detours 
will be in place (refer to map for 
locations)

	– An additional section of Flinders 
Lane and the southern footpath 
will be closed for lighting 
installation for one night only 
between 30 April and 2 May from 
8pm to 6am

	– These works need to take place 
at night due to the impact on 
roads and footpaths, as well as 
the requirement to isolate power 
supply.

When we’ll be working
We’ll be working from  
mid May to early June 2024. 
Work hours are 8pm to 6am, 
Sunday to Thursday.
The timing of work may 
change depending on weather 
conditions.

What to be aware of
	– The pedestrian crossing on the 

northern side of the Collins Street 
and Swanston Street intersection 
will be closed during all hours. 
Pedestrians will be detoured 
to the southern side of Collins 
Street

	– A full eastbound road closure of 
Collins Street between Elizabeth 
and Russell streets will be in place 
during work hours

	– Local access will be maintained 
from Elizabeth Street under 
traffic control. Refer to map for 
locations.

We appreciate your patience while we 
undertake these works. 

Further information on Town Hall 
Station works can be found at 
metrotunnel.vic.gov.au

Pedestrian ramp widening works

Flinders Lane and Swanston Street
Late April to mid May 2024

Collins Street and Swanston Street
Mid May to early June 2024

Please be advised that works will take place to widen pedestrian ramps on Swanston 
Street at the Flinders Lane and Collins Street intersections.
These works will include concrete demolition, excavation, steel fixing and concrete pours, 
and will generate some periods of high level noise and vibration.
To undertake these works safely, road closures will occur during work hours, and 
continuous pedestrian crossing closures will be in place throughout the duration of the 
work periods.
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http://metrotunnel.vic.gov.au


Find out more

metrotunnel.vic.gov.au

 For languages other than English
 please call (03) 9209 0147

Please contact us if you would like this information in an accessible format. If you
need assistance due to a hearing or speech impairment, visit relayservice.gov.au

1800 105 105 (call anytime)
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Pedestrian ramp widening

Road closure during ramp works 
(Flinders Lane - late April to early May, 
8pm to 6am; Collins Street eastbound 
- late May to early June, 8pm to 6am)

Work sites

Pedestrian crossing closure 

Pedestrian access
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